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SCHOOL CLOSURE EXTENDED TO MAY 1, 2020 

 

In accordance with direction from the Governor and the Commissioner of Education, school closures in 

the state of Florida have been extended through Friday, May 1, 2020.  A decision will be made at that 

time as to a continuation of the school closures or the return to school of students.  Hamilton County 

students will continue their distance learning with regular input from their teachers during this 

extended time.  Any school events scheduled during the period leading up to May 1st have been 

canceled or postponed.  For specific details on an event or school related issues, please contact your 

child’s school. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


